
 

 

22 March 2019 

Application to revoke Western Power’s exemption 
from the Technical Rules for the Meadow Springs 
zone substation 

Publication of Submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority received an application from Mr Stephen Davidson to 
revoke Western Power’s exemption from compliance with clause 2.5.4(b) of the Technical 
Rules’ capacity requirements at the Meadow Springs zone substation.1   
 
Mr Davidson’s application was made under section 12.45 of the Electricity Networks Access 
Code 2004. 
 
On 14 February 2019, the ERA published a consultation paper on Mr Stephen Davidson’s 
application and invited public submissions. 
 
The public consultation has now closed and the submissions are available to view on the 
ERA website. 
 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

                                                
1  The exemption was approved by the ERA on 20 July 2015 under section 12.41 of the Electricity Networks 

Access Code 2004. 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20118/2/Consultation%20paper%20on%20application%20to%20revoke%20Technical%20Rule%20exemption%20granted%20to%20Western%20Power%20for%20Meadow%20Springs%20Zone%20Substation.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-access/western-power-network/technical-rules/era-determinations-on-exemptions-from-the-technical-rules/meadow-springs-zone-substation-technical-rules-exemption/meadow-springs-zone-substation-technical-rules-exemption-revocation-application
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